
 
 

New Accessibility Information Coming Soon 
 
Thank you for your interest in i-Ready’s accessibility and accommodations supports. 

At this time, our feature overviews are being updated to include information about 

our expanded supports for the 2024–2025 school year. New documents will be 

available in August 2024. 

 

For current information, please visit our recently updated guidance, FAQs, and 

videos on the i-Ready Accessibility and Accommodations Resource Hub.  

 

We appreciate your patience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.curriculumassociates.com/ireadyaccessibility

